Council for Instructional Technology
Minutes
September 9, 2021

Present: D. Allwardt, B. Sheng, B. Clark, B. de Paula, M. Doh, E. Hansen, G. Mangalaraj, E. Sevcik, 

Updates: G. Mangalaraj presented a summary of CIT’s previous year activities to Faculty Senate.

Agenda:
1. uTAG Liasion: D. Allwardt and B. Sheng are both members of uTAG and can act as liaisons.

2. CIT Duties: discussion of duties per Faculty Senate. The list of duties per the Faculty Senate bylaws were reviewed. No changes were suggested. Likewise, the composition of the committee was discussed- no changes were suggested.

3. Schedule: meeting once a month works well. Due to schedules, days and times will alternate. Meetings will continue the second week of the month, alternating between Wednesday at 12pm and Thursday at 11am.

4. Activities for the Year
M. Doh suggested an informal or formal survey of faculty on their current use of technology, technology needs, as well as other tools that are available for faculty use.
B. Sheng: new faculty need training on using Western Online. Discussed available tools through CITR including the Best Practices Course, workshops, and videos/handouts on their website.
From this came a discussion about the difficulty in finding faculty resources on the WIU website. B. Hanson shared the link to faculty resources (http://www.wiu.edu/table_of_contents/faculty-resources.php). 

Summary of suggested activities for the year:
	1. New faculty orientation and training related to Western Online, other web and 	technology resources.
	2. Faculty Survey: what technology is being used, what is needed, what to people have a 	need for, what existing tools to faculty find helpful.
	3. Faculty tools online: request Webmaster Jeremy Merritt to speak to CIT about Faculty 	Resources, and potentially how we could make that information more accessible/visible 	to faculty.

5. Guest Speakers: Past guest speakers include Dawn Sweet and Roger Runquist (CITR), University Libraries, Rebecca Slater. Suggested speakers for this year include Jeremy Merritt, Dawn Sweet, and the incoming Director of Distance Education.

Next meeting: October 13th, 12pm-1pm.

Respectfully,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Debra Allwardt



